
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Pembroke                      Term: Term 4  2022-2023              Topic: Journeys 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 

This term our topic has been journeys. 

The book we have been focusing on is 

‘The Train Ride’ by June Crebbin.  

 

In English, we have been primarily 

focusing on our writing/ mark-making 

skills. We have enjoyed using a range 

of sensory materials, and the 

SmartBoard to practise.  

 

In Maths, we have mainly focused on 

repeating patterns and our counting 

and/or addition skills. We have used a 

range of resources and tried to apply 

these skills during other lessons, such as 

cooking.  

 

We have enjoyed learning the different 

signs of the week this term, and have 

even been signing along to Mr. Tumble 

together.  

 

As our topic this term has been 

journeys, we have been learning about 

road safety. We had a pelican crossing 

resource, where we pushed the button 

and waited for the green man to light 

up and beep, before going across the 

zebra crossing.  

 

And, of course, we had an Easter Egg 

hunt to end the term!  

 

We hope you have a lovely Easter 

break!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Term finishes- Friday 31st March 

Summer term starts- Monday 17th April  


